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About U.S. Employee Benefits Services Group  

U. S. Employee Benefits Services Group is a Division of U.S. Retirement Partners, Inc. and, with 

headquarters in Iselin, NJ, is the nation’s largest independent K-12 public school benefits and 

retirement services firm with over 1,000,000 clients serviced through 24 regional Partner Firms.  

Visit www.usretirementpartners.com for more information. 

 

U.S. Retirement Partners Announces Addition of Market Management System 
System Offers Turnkey Package to Help Manage School District Information 

 

 

Iselin, NJ, January 4, 2013 – U.S. Retirement Partners (USRP) announced today that it has 

introduced its Market Management System intended for use by USRP’s Partners and Advisors. 

USRP is a national network of benefits and retirement planning specialists serving the K-12 

education market.  

 

The Market Management System (MMS) is an online data warehouse of school district 

information for states throughout the U.S., consisting of both governmental and user-entered 

data.  This information includes employee and participant statistics, administrators and key 

contacts, and employer plans overviews.  This comprehensive system, available on the MyUSRP 

website, provides Partners and Advisors with an easy-to-use online tool to organize and manage 

their business activities.  

 

 “We are pleased to provide our Partner Firms and Advisors with another tool to help them better 

manage information about the school districts and employees they serve.  The MMS is a valuable 

resource that will help allocate participant communication, education, and service resources 

more efficiently,” said James F. Schlucter, Senior Vice President and National Director of 

Practice Management of USRP.  

 

“With the introduction of the Market Management System and its hundreds of intrinsic data 

points, we now have another state-of the-art tool in place that will help us better interact with 

both school district officials and individual participants,” said Mark M. Skinner, President and 

CEO of USRP. 
 


